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Dear Parent/Carer  

YEAR 2 MULTI SKILLS FESTIVAL 

TUESDAY 25TH APRIL  

 

The Year 2 children are delighted to have been invited to attend a Multi Skills Festival at Bourne 

Grammar School on Tuesday 25th April between 1.00 p.m. and 3.00 p.m.   

 

The children will need to make sure they have their P.E. kit in school including jogging bottoms, a 

sweatshirt and trainers. They will also need to have their water bottles with them. Arrangements 

will be made to ensure all children are able to eat their lunch before we leave school. 

 

We will walk the children there and back so please do ensure that they have appropriate outdoor 

clothing.  We expect to return to school by 3.15 p.m. but please do be aware that, if there are any 

delays, we may be a little late back. 

 

If you are able to assist in accompanying a class, please speak with your child’s class teacher.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

The Year 2 Team 
 

 
 


